
Austin, Texas – July 11, 2011 – Pangea Software celebrates the App Store’s third anniversary 
by giving everything away. 
 
This week marks the third anniversary of Apple’s App Store, and to celebrate Pangea Software 
is making all of their iOS games free to anyone who wants them.  No restrictions, no 
limitations, no catches.  From 8am to 8pm CST on July 11th every Pangea game will be free, 
and after 8pm they will all go on sale for just 99 cents. The regular prices of Pangea’s iOS 
games are generally $3-4.  This sale includes Enigmo, Enigmo 2, Enigmo Deluxe, Billy 
Frontier, Bugdom 2, Cro-Mag Rally, Antimatter, Warheads, Nanosaur 2, Otto Matic, and, 
Quarters.  The games can all be found on the App Store at: 
http://itunes.apple.com/us/artist/pangea-software-inc./id281736538  
Pangea Software was one of the first game companies to experience great success developing 
iPhone apps with over $7 million in sales since 2008.  “iOS and the App Store are the most 
important things to come along in the video game industry in a generation,” said Brian 
Greenstone, President of Pangea Software, “We’ve been very fortunate to have been a part of 
this, so to say ‘Thank You’ to all of our awesome customers we’re hosting the biggest giveaway 
the App Store has ever seen.” 
 
Pangea also notes that they are working on major updates to many of their games for iOS 5 due 
to be released later this fall.  No details are available yet, but the updates are said to be 
significant, especially regarding their two multiplayer networked games Nanosaur 2 and Cro-
Mag Rally. 
 
Additional information can be found on Pangea’s web site at www.pangeasoft.net 
 
#### 
 
About Pangea Software: 
Founded in 1987 by Brian Greenstone, Pangea Software, Inc. is a versatile and progressive 
software developer that is independently owned and operated. Based in Austin, TX, the award-
winning Pangea team is focused on creating original titles for the Apple iPhone and Mac OS 
platforms.  
 
 


